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Wednesday 7th July 2021  

 
Dear Parents, Carers & Year 13 Students 
 

A-Level Exam Results Day – Tuesday 10th August 2021 
 
I would like to inform you of the details of our results day on Tuesday 10th August 2021. Students will be 
required to attend in tutor groups at different entrances. Please see details below: 
 

Tutor group Entrance Time 

13S 
13T 
13O 
13K 
13E/H 

Albion road entrance 9am – 10am 

13N 
13W 
13I 
13G 

Clissold Road entrance 9am – 10am 

 
Unfortunately, we will not be permitting parent/carers on site when students come to collect their results. If 
students are unable to collect results in person, then please click here and complete the link to enable a 
designated person to collect or for results to be emailed later that day. 
 
Post Results Support 
Post results support will be available should your child need this. This will be based on the first floor of the Sixth 
Form block. Students will need to sign in on the day to access this support. We have arranged for My Big Career 
to be in attendance to support students. Their mission is to provide free one-to-one guidance to young people, 
delivered by professionally qualified advisers volunteering from within the independent sector. These individuals 
are motivated by their shared passion for making career and educational opportunities available to all. 
 
I would like to stress that staff will not be available to discuss individual grades on the day. The purpose of the 
morning is for students to celebrate their achievements and support those who may need help in their next steps. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Shane Bell-Nevin 
Head of Sixth Form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dlYVVBDl70SrF1gHMtE0_lUlCM8L_-lEipikUPRmitRUM1NRR0o5RTNGWjRFQllZSDJYRlA2QjRURC4u

